
 
 
 

 
Keith and Kristyn Getty bring Sing! An Irish Christmas  

to Pikes Peak Center Monday, December 10 
 

Tickets on sale Friday, August 24 
 

COLORADO SPRINGS (August 21, 2018) -- With a tour that has been playing to more than 50,000 fans a 
year since 2011 and features annual sold out performances at Carnegie Hall, as well as performances in 
many of the top venues in the country, Keith and Kristyn Getty will bring their Sing! An Irish Christmas 
show to Pikes Peak Center for the Performing Arts on Monday, December 10 at 7:30 p.m.  
 
Hailing from Ireland, the Gettys are considered global ambassadors for modern hymns in the United 
States and around the world. They are returning in 2018 to celebrate Christmas with their seventh annual 
tour of Sing! An Irish Christmas, which is built around their Christmas church music catalog and their love 
for historic carols and congregational singing. Joining them will be their band of instrumentalists, fusing 
Celtic, bluegrass, Americana, and classical music, as well as cultural dance and the choral sounds of the 
holiday. With their special guest friends, the Gettys will perform a program that unites tradition and 
innovation in celebration of the season. 
 
For a clip of their holiday spectacular, click here. 
 
Tickets for the Gettys’ Sing! An Irish Christmas show at Pikes Peak Center on December 10 will go on 
sale on Friday, August 24 at 10 a.m. at an early bird special price of 20 percent off regular prices. The 
discounted prices range from $26.20 to $63.00, plus applicable fees. They will be available at the Pikes 
Peak Center box office, PikesPeakCenter.com, AXS.com, or via phone at (719) 520 SHOW.  They can 
also be purchased at The Broadmoor World Arena box office and BroadmoorWorldArena.com. 
 
For more information about the Gettys and Sing! An Irish Christmas, visit GettyMusic.com or 
PikesPeakCenter.com. 
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